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Manitoba Conservation
Winnipeg Region

123 Main Street
Winnipeg, MB R3C 1A5

Attention: Mr. Randy Webber, Environmental Officer
Dear Sir:

Reference: The City of Winnipeg Water and Waste Department — 2002 OQutfall
Gate Chamber Upgrades — Tender No. 620-2002

Enclosed for your review and comments is one (1) set of drawings for the above noted
project.

The work scheduled for the Disraeli Street site as shown on Drawings CW-01-614 and
CW-07-614 will take place in an area that has been previously identified as containing
petroleum hydrocarbon contaminated soil. This work involves the installation of a new
manhole including a gate valve and a flap gate for flood control purposes on an existing
300-mm land drainage sewer outfall. The manhole will be located southwest of the
corner of Disraeli Street and Rover Avenue. The existing sewer at this location is
approximately four meters below existing grade at this location. Following installation at
this location the grade immediately surrounding the manhole will be raised
approximately one meter to meet 300-year flood elevations.

At this site the remedial action plan will follow procedures already established for work in
the Boyle/Syndicate Combined Sewer District at this location as outlined in the Remedial
Action Plan submitted to Manitoba Conservation on October 20, 2000 and approved on
November 15, 2000. In general the plan proposes to excavate and remove for disposal
at an approved off-site location, all soil impacted with petroleum hydrocarbons
encountered during the construction work.

The project is scheduled for tender around the end of September 2002. We would
appreciate it if we could receive your comments no later than September 20, 2002.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.
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Reference: The City of Winnipeg Water and Waste Department — 2002 Outfall Gate Chamber
Upgrades

Sincerely,

STANTEC CONSULTING LTD.

D. G. Mulder P. Eng.
Senior Project Manager

Attachment

c. D. Moerman, City of Winnipeg — Water and Waste Department
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